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Dear Parents/guardians 

We have enjoyed a wonderful week of sunshine, smiles and learning. Due to the Easter holidays and partial school 

reopening our return to school has been somewhat stop start but I would like to take the time in this newsletter to 

praise our children for their resilient and positive attitude to school, learning and life.  

Maternity News 

As most of you are aware Mrs Smith’s pregnancy will be entering the third trimester later next week and although 

Covid cases are extremely low in the area, this time in her pregnancy remains critical and Mrs Smith is classed as a 

vulnerable adult. Therefore Mrs Smith will be working and delivering lessons to Acorn Class remotely until the end of 

term. This has been meticulously planned to ensure our children do not miss out on any valuable learning or 

experiences. We will be experimenting with this type of teaching early next week to ensure any problems are ironed 

out before the commencement of any online learning. Mrs Greenwood will continue her excellent work in the 

classroom with your children. We are also looking to recruit a temporary teaching assistant to aid the organisation 

and learning in the classroom. If you have any queries please feel free to get in touch with either myself or Mrs 

Smith. 

Many of you will not be aware of this but we have some wonderful news to share with you all, Mrs Edington is 

expecting her first baby later in the year! We are absolutely thrilled for Mrs Edington and her family and I am sure 

you will all join with me in celebrating her news with her. Mrs Edington is planning to go on maternity in October and 

until then she will continue to teach Sequoia Class and help improve our wonderful school. 

Music News 

Our Year 5 and Blossom children began learning to play the Saxophone this week in Music. Please look for details for 

a future Saxophone concert from our children.  

Good News Assembly 

As always we aiming to improve everything we do at Water Primary School and with restrictions lifting throughout 

the country, it seems an appropriate time to begin phasing back our normal Good News Assembly. For the next few 

weeks we will be hosting a Live Zoom at 3pm for parents to watch and enjoy our celebration of our brilliant 

superstars. This week it will be recorded but hopefully from next week it will be live on Zoom, who knows before the 

summer we may be able to have you all back in the hall. 

Take care and have a wonderful weekend. 

Mr Willan 

Headteacher 
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